
  Memo 

 

To: All Staff and Physicians 

From: Jean Daigle, VP Community, Horizon Health Network  

Date: Friday, January 8, 2021  

Re: Upcoming COVID-19 Vaccination Clinics  

COVID-19 Immunization clinics are now being established in all seven (7) health care 

zones across the province in January 2021.  

 

These clinics are by invitation-only, starting with priority groups. Within Horizon, the 

priority group includes frontline health care workers who have direct contact with 

patients starting with: COVID-19 units, COVID-19 Assessment Centres, Intensive Care 

Units and Emergency Departments.  

 

Employees in the priority groups will receive an invitation with all the information 

necessary to register for an appointment. Here is a list of upcoming vaccination clinics: 

 

Location Details Date 

Moncton 1st Dose Clinic January 6-8 

Miramichi  2nd Dose Clinic January 9-10 

Fredericton 1st Dose Clinic *Tentative* January 16-17 

Saint John 1st Dose Clinic *Tentative* January 16-17 

Moncton 2nd Dose Clinic January 14, 15, 18 

Moncton 2nd Dose Clinic January 27-29 

There will be more information to come about clinics planned in February 2021.  

 

The goal is to offer the vaccine to all Horizon employees and physicians by late spring 

2021. All employees will receive an invitation for a clinic in your zone by this time, and 

travel will not be necessary. 

 

If you have additional questions about COVID-19 immunization clinics, please contact 

Employee Health at: employeehealth@horizonnb.ca or 1-833-978-2580.  

 

To learn more, visit: Vaccination FAQs page on Skyline.  

https://news.horizonnb.ca/
mailto:employeehealth@horizonnb.ca
https://skyline.rha-rrs.ca/CorCov19/Pages/Vaccination-FAQs.aspx

